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Board O' Gram 2019 - 20: Rename our Member Grille 
 
In case you have not heard, the Event Center has a new name.  After careful consideration 
of a number of alternatives, a small group responsible for marketing the Event Center 
settled on “The Cove at Fawn Lake”.  The intent is to capture the beautiful views of the 
Harbor Club cove for weddings on the lawn and cocktail parties on the veranda 
overlooking the lake. It will be a central theme of future marketing efforts.  
 
Now, we need your help to come up with ideas for renaming our new Member Grille. 
  
During the period of October 1-14, entry boxes will be placed in the Harbor Club and Pro 
Shop along with a form for submitting your suggested name.  You may submit multiple 
entry forms.  In addition, you may send your entries via email to info@fawnlake.com.  
  
The Board will review the submissions and announce the new name at the Annual 
Meeting.  The member that recommended the name chosen will receive a Fawn Lake 
Country Club gift certificate valued at $150, and name recognition on the wall of fame. 
  
We encourage your participation in the renaming of the Member Grille.  
  
Your Board 
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